The Rossville Consolidated School District is looking for an individual to fill the remaining term, through December 31, 2024, of the Ross Township, Precinct 1 {Town of Rossville} seat on the Board of Education. Ross Township, Precinct 1 includes the Town of Rossville. Vacancies on the Board are filled by appointment by the remaining Board members. To be qualified for the appointment to the school board, you must have been a resident within the Rossville Consolidated School District for one year prior to the appointment. In addition, you must be a resident of Ross Township, Precinct 1 at the time of the appointment.

The application for the seat has been extended to February 16, 2022. Please complete the Application for Board of Education and submit it to the Superintendent's Office by February 16, 2022. The Board of Education will interview potential candidates at an open board meeting in February. The Board of Education anticipates appointing the new member no later than March 2, 2022.

Please feel free to contact the Superintendent or any of the Board of Education members if you have questions. The Superintendent, Dr. Jim Hanna, may be reached at 765-379-2990 Ext. 711 during normal office hours. Applications can be sent to the Superintendent's Office, P.O. Box 11, Rossville, IN 46065, or dropped off at eh Superintendent's Office during normal office hours. Thank you for your interest in Rossville Schools.

## ROSSVILLE CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL DISTRICT

One Robert Egly Drive • P.O. Box 11 • Rossville, Indiana 46065 Telephone: 765-379-2990 • Fax: 765-379-3014 • Website: www.rcsd.k12.in.us

## Application for Board of Education

1.	Name:	
2.	Address:	
3.	Telephone Number:	
4.	Email:	
5.	How long have you lived in the Rossville Consolidated School District?	
6.	Why would you like to serve on the Board of Education for the Rossville Consolidated School I	District?

7. In your opinion, what programs or practices set Rossville Schools apart from other corporations?

8.	What challenges do you see the district facing in the next four years?
	•
9.	What special qualities (or strengths) could you bring to the board?
	Please return this application to the Superintendent's Office by February 16, 2022.